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said the board 
would discuss 

Hindley’s proposal in executive session 
and address the issue at the next board 

meeting. 

Obtaining better water quality
Julaine and Bill Kennedy, Woodmoor 
residents for 27 years, spoke to the board 

about their concerns about water quality. 
According to the Kennedys, the water in 
their home smells like spinach, alfalfa, or 
weeds.

Town said the board reported receiv-
ing only 13 complaints so far this year, 
down from 33 last year. Julaine Kennedy 
said, “I think I could get you a few more.” 
The Kennedys notified the district with 
this same problem last year. They said 
the problem has only occurred for the 
past two years. Bill was once a member 
of WWSD Board of Directors, serving for 
eight years. Julaine said Bill left because 
of term limits. 

According to District Manager Jesse 
Shaffer, currently the blend of water is a 
mixture of 50 percent lake water and 50 

percent from underground sources. But 
for a time in August, WWSD was us-
ing 100 percent lake water. Shaffer said 
“That’s really when the problem became 
more prevalent.” The source of the smell 
and taste is probably algae that decompose 
late in the summer and produce organic 
compounds in the water. Through current 
processing, the algae should be removed, 
but the compounds may remain.

To track down the problem, Shaffer 
considers the chlorine concentration and 
the amount of time water is in the pipes 
between processing and consumption. 
Shaffer pinpoints where the complaints 
originate on a map in his office. Color-
coded pins represent the time of the com-
plaints. Town asked Lance Nielsen, opera-
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